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S3100 PRODUCT PORTFOLIO END OF CYBER SECURITY SUPPORT NOTICE 
  
  
Honeywell is constantly striving to provide new features and security updates for its product 
offerings. In December 2022 we informed our customers of the discontinuation of the S3100 
portfolio. Accordingly, this product line will no longer receive Cyber Security updates after 
September 30th, 2024. 
 
 
What this means to our customers: 
  

• Product software and security updates will discontinue effective September 30th, 
2024; and 

• Technical/Engineering Support for these versions will be discontinued as of 
September 30th, 2024. 

  
 
Our future proof MB-Secure PRO is the replacement for the S3100 portfolio. Honeywell 
encourages you to update to the latest versions to enjoy the latest technology and current 
support.    
  

  

  
  

Honeywell © 2024. All rights reserved.  
  

 


	S3100 PRODUCT PORTFOLIO END OF CYBER SECURITY SUPPORT NOTICE

